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Events! 
2/08/2022 - National Colouring Book Day 2022 – National Colouring Book Day on August 2nd recognises 
the joy children and adults alike get from coloring in pages of designs.  Colouring and colouring books 
have always been popular with children, but over the years, adults have gotten more and more involved 
with colouring. Obviously, adult coloring is now a huge trend. Many find that it is not only fun but also a 
great way to reduce stress. 
 
10/08/2022 – World Lion Day – The children will learn all about Lions and their habitat on World Lion 
Day. We will have a roarsome day 
 
20/08/2022 – World Honey Bee Day – This is a global celebration of bees and the role they play within 
our ecosystem. The children will be learning all about Honey Bees and what they do and explore lots of 
things that have honey in them. 
 
24/08/2022 – Bizzy Bees Graduation 2022 – For the children leaving to go to Reception in September, 
we will be having a graduation on Wednesday 24th August. For Parents and the children who do not 
normally attend on this day, can you arrive at 3pm to drop of your child and make your way to the back 
garden (Hopefully we get the weather!) for our Graduation to start at 3.15pm. Don’t forget your tissues 
as it will be an emotional event. 
 
Parents Notice 

When dropping off and collecting your child, can we ask if all parents can step into the room, making sure  
the door is fully closed, this is for the safety of all the children. 

Can we ask that you take all your child’s belongings home with you at the end of each session. This will 
ensure that you are taking any soiled clothes home that need to be washed and will help prevent any 
belongings becoming miss placed or lost. It would also be extremely helpful when trying to locate items, 
if all your child’s clothing is labelled. 

Just a little reminder to let us if your child is going to be absent from nursery due to holiday, illness or 
medical appointment, please. Thank you. 

Please ensure you let us know if someone else will be collecting your child and ensure that they know 
your child’s password 
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Just a little reminder to not to let other parents into the building when entering and leaving, to keep 
everyone safe, every parent needs to buzz at the door and wait to be let in. Please make sure when 
shutting the door, you do so with lifting the handle up to ensure the door is closed properly this is for the 
safety of all the children. Thank you 

Can we ask if your child brings a bag to nursery that this is packed with the weeks necessities such as 
enough nappies, wipes, nappy sacks. Also, can you not leave any items such as medication, money, toys 
etc in your child’s bag for safety reasons and Please do not bring in big bags, plastic bags or drawstring 
bags. Thank you 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com.  
 

Employee of the month 
Our employee of the month for July is Rebecca, she has worked really well in our Baby Bees room, 
introducing new activities to enhance the children’s interest and stepping up in charge to cover Room 
Head duties. 

News from around the rooms 

Baby Bees 

Our Baby Bee room have been exploring lots of different messy play activities 
especially painting with ice. The children have been exploring painting the ice 
and watching it melt. They have enjoyed using different materials to paint 
with using sponges, paintbrush and fingers feeling the texture in their hands. 
The children have enjoyed going out on trips exploring the community which 
we live in looking at the flowers, birds exploring the colours we see.  

Steph Ball (Room Head) 

 

Honey Bees 

The children have been interested in different animals. We encouraged this 
interest with identifying animals from flashcards, watching the birds from the 
windows. They've all been curious about little creatures, so they loved using the 
magnifying glasses. The children have been showing they are becoming more 
independent and interested in the care routines, so we worked on this by 
promoting care routines during their play. The children have brushed the doll's 
hair. We've been encouraging the children to wipe their faces after meals and 
they are always so proud to have tried doing it themselves even if they are still a 
little messy!    

Caitlin Dawson (Room Head) 
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Bizzy Bees 

Bizzy Bees have been enjoying the weather and making the most of our 
garden during Spring. They have been using the mud kitchen to cook up 
some wonderful creations using the finest ingredients- mud, water, leaves 
and bark!  Checking the bug house to see if it any new creatures have 
chosen to live there. Also, the children have been practicing their mark 
making in a variety of ways, and particularly focusing on the letters in 
their names and starting to form these. They have done this with paint, 
paint on cling film, sand, water and brushes and chalk in the playground.   

Sandi Kingston (Room Head) 

 

 

Staff News 

We have had 2 new staff start with us this month. 

We have Chloe who is a qualified practitioner who has experience working 
within the childcare sector since 2018 and more recently with her own baby. 
Chloe is friendly, approachable, and excited to join our team! 

 
 

Lucy is qualified with a degree in Early Years Education and comes with excellent 
knowledge of children’s development. She has a passion for working with pre-school 
children, teaching them new skills and watching them develop further. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.bumblesnursery.co.uk/


  31Northway, Maghull, L31 7BG 
  0151 287 3944 

@BumblesNursery   www.bumblesnursery.co.uk  nursery@kidzonenursery.com 

 

Parent Champion 

Our fantastic new Partnership with Parents Coordinator, Chloe, has been 
working hard gathering resources and making activity packs for each room 
which will be displayed outside by our front door from 1st August. Please 
help yourself to activity sheets. If you do require any information on 
anything specific please come and see me, Chloe, in Bizzy Bees.  
 
Chloe Jones (Parent Champion)  

 

 

 

 

 
 
Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please look at 
www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 
Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 
Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
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